
LACONI ADMINISTRATOR’S MEETING 

MINUTES 

Friday, September 18, 2009 

Glenwood-Lynwood Public Library District 

Call to Order:   

President Kathy Parker called the meeting to order at 9:43 a.m. 

 

Roll Call of Officers: 

Board members were introduced.   

 

Secretary’s Report 
The minutes were presented from the last L.A.C.O.N.I event; April 17, 2009 by Matthew 

Suddarth and on a motion made by Megan Millen accepted by the group.  

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Report was read by Kathy Parker for Ruthann Swanson and on a motion made by Matthew 

Suddarth and seconded by Kathy Berggren accepted by the group. 

 

President’s Report 

Kathy Parker discussed the new website designed and set up by Toby Greenwalt.  The new 

address will be www.laconi.org.  One new item will be a “Great Ideas” tab where members can 

add new ideas and look for ways to improve their services, etc.  She also discussed the 

L.A.C.O.N.I. booth that will be at the upcoming ILA conference in Peoria.  There will be a “Big 

Wheel” with prizes and a laptop computer showing off the new website.   

 

New Business 
The salary survey is out.  Next year’s survey will be available in electronic format only.  There 

will be no paper version. 

 

Lynn Elam suggested that there be a Technology Section added to L.A.C.O.N.I.  After a 

discussion of the idea with positive remarks it was decided to formally vote on the creation of the 

section at the November meeting. 

 

The next program will be held Friday, November 20 at the Bensenville Library and will be titled, 

“The Mind of a Cyber Predator.” 

 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned and a tour of the library was given by Kathy Parker. 

 

The program presented by Sally Decker Smith started at 10:15 and concluded at 11:15. 

 

Submitted By, 

Matthew Suddarth 

Secretary 


